Attention

Stocking, selling, import and use of following Single Use Plastic (SUP) items will be

banned with effect from 15t July, 2022:-

a) Ear buds with plastic sticks,
b) Plastic sticks for balloons,
C) Plastic flags,

d) Candy sticks,

e) Ice-cream sticks,

f) Polystyrene [Thermocol] for decoration;

g) Plates,

h) Cups,

i) Glasses,

i) Cutlery such as forks, spoons, knives, straw, trays,
k) Wrapping or packing films around sweet boxes,

1) Invitation cards,

m) Cigarette packets,

n) Plastic or PVC banners less than 100 micron, stirrers.



